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Student of the Week 
 

 

Jemma Quinlin-Naylor 
 
Jemma is a kind and friendly school member who always uses all the You Can Do It keys to 
success. 
She participates in any and all sporting activities with persistence and sportsmanship. In class, 
Jemma always does her best in any activity she undertakes. She takes pride in the quality and 
presentation of her work and makes the most of every opportunity. 
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
Big Breakfast 
The very generous volunteers from St Marks UNE who run 
the Breakfast Program will again be hosting a Big Breakfast 
for all our students and their families this Thursday morning 
from 8:15am. 

Come along and enjoy a hot breakfast with your children 
before school and meet the wonderful team who provide 
this service.  

Year 6 Farewell Disco 
On the evening of Tuesday 10th the SRC have organised a 
farewell Disco for our Year 6 students.  This will be one last 
chance to enjoy a social night with peers. Times are 6:00pm 
– 7:30pm. 

The SRC students will be selling tickets at school and have 
been advertising this at the assemblies. The entry cost of $2 
will pay for a drink and chips (to be supplied at the Disco) as 
well as the decorations for the night. 

We look forward to having all our students present to 
farewell Year 6. 

Presentation Day Assembly 
Presentation Day assembly on Tuesday 17

th
 will commence 

at 10:30am and conclude at approximately 11:30am, with 
morning tea to follow. We extend an invitation to all 
families, community members and Year 6 students to join 
us for morning tea after assembly. 

P and C   Fete  
At the P and C meeting final arrangements for the Fete 
were made and the P and C are now recruiting volunteers 
to help out on the evening. The Fete will run from 5:00pm – 
6:30pm on Tuesday 17th. 

The P and C members have worked hard to organise many 
fun attractions and we look forward to seeing your family 
at the event.  

Gala Night 
Concluding a big day on the 17th will be the Gala Night 
starting at 7:00pm. Every student has a role in the school 
play and each student has been rehearsing with 
Mrs McNeill and Mrs Menzies. 

Costumes and props are being prepared in class and this 
year’s performance will be spectacular.  

The Christmas Hamper Raffle will be drawn at the 
conclusion of the Gala night performance.  

Semester 2 Reports 
Semester 2 student progress reports will be distributed this 
Friday. Reports will be given to the oldest child of each 
family. Should you wish to discuss the report further please 
contact the child’s teacher to arrange a suitable time to 
discuss. 

Christmas Hamper 
Donations of non-perishable items for the hamper are still 
being accepted at the school office. Each family has been 
supplied with a book of raffle tickets. 

Thank you to those families who have already donated to 
the P and C Hamper for the Christmas raffle.  

Raffle ticket books, sold or unsold, should be returned to 
school at the end of this week, Friday 13

th
 December. 

Music Lessons in 2014  
An enrolment form and flyer will be sent home with 
students as soon as they arrive at school! 

In 2014 we are offering tuition in both guitar and keyboards 
at the school in addition to our music program. This will be 
in small groups of up to 6 and all instruments will be 
supplied.  

Student will have to commit to a full term and cost will be 
subsidised so that it could be as little as $6 per student if 
we have enough interest. 

Star Awards 
“You’re a Star Award” certificates were presented to a 
successful students  who have been using the You Can Do It 
keys to success and demonstrating persistence, resilience, 
organisation, getting along and confidence.    

Congratulations to our recipients:    Dakota Hourigan, 
Neville Weribone, Kodi Penn, Taila Payne, Anneika 
McKenzie Waters, Anita Weatherall-Eather and Alaynah 
Quinlin-Naylor.  

Murray Cox 
Principal 

 
 

Important Dates 

December 

Thursday 12th  -  Big Breakfast for family and staff 

Friday 13th - Swim School concludes 
      -  Raffle tickets due back 

Tuesday 17th   -  Presentation Day 10:30-11:30am, 
                            Fete 5:00-6:30pm and 
                            Gala Night  7:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 18th - Last Day for students 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Week 10 

SRC Trivia competition 

question: 
 

What year did Newling open? 
 

 
 
 



 

 

Bottles  Bottles  Bottles 
 

       
 

Kindergarten need bottles, tins or jars 

filled with items such as:  wrapped lollies, 

nuts, hair clips/ties, jams, sauces, pickles, 

small toys, bath and beauty products, for 

our stall. Please support your beautiful 

Kindergarten. 

 
 

 

 

Transition 

 
This will be the last week for our 
Transition class. The children 
have learnt so much this year! 
They are all set, ready to start 
learning on their first day of 
Kindergarten. 

 Congratulations and best 
wishes for next year. 

 

 

Library 

 

 
 
Please remember to return all school library 
books as soon as possible: to the library or the 
school office. 

Margaret Cooper 
 
 

 
KIDS CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

January 2013/2014 Vacation Care Program  -  available at the office.  All enquiries 

and bookings: 6772 5300. 
 
 

NEWLING  PUBLIC   SCHOOL 
ABSENTEE NOTE 
(To be returned to Classroom Teacher first day back after absence)                                            
 
STUDENT’S NAME……………………………………... ……      Class  ………….. 
 
Date of Absence/s………………………………………… 
Reason for Absence 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver………………………………………..              Date…………………………………  



 


